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Heller Points to Negative Impact of FCC 
Broadband Privacy Regulations

(Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing titled, “How Will the FCC’s Proposed Privacy Regulations Affect Consumers and Competition?” During the hearing, Heller emphasized the importance of Nevadans’ privacy and pointed to the inconsistency of Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Chairman Tom Wheeler’s decisions and the negatives changes made to the FCC’s broadband privacy regulations. Click HERE or below to watch. 
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